
 

Dear Symphonic Band Parents, 

Our first concert of the year is coming up on Tuesday, October 1. This concert is a Fine Art’s Department 

collaboration with Chorus and Art also being represented. Attendance is mandatory and worth 50 performance points. 

The concert starts at 7:00, although Band members will need to arrive in the band room no later than 6:15. The 

attire will be black dress pants, black closed toe shoes, and a tuxedo shirt. Cummerbunds and bow ties will be provided 

that night. If your child’s tuxedo shirt is too small, have them bring it in so that I can exchange it. 

Please let me know if you have any questions. 

 

Musically, 

Amanda Jones 

Band Director, LAJH 
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